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         09th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Code Club 
 
This year I will be running “Code Club” after school on a Thursday between 3.15 
and 4.15. The children will be developing their computer programming skills in a 
variety of fun and exciting ways. We will be using Scratch, Python and HMTL in our 
programming over the year. Computing now plays a big part in the Primary 
curriculum, so this club will also help children with their learning in school. 
 
This club is limited to 10 members and children MUST have a genuine interest in 
computer programming and be committed to coming to the club each week. It will be 
starting on the 15th of September. 
 
If you would like your child to attend Code Club, please complete the attached form 
and return it to your child’s teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Melanie Horan  
Year 3/4 class teacher 

__________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child___________________________________ (name) to attend 
Code Club on Thursdays. I will collect him/her at 4:15pm from the KS2 yard. 
 
Signed_______________________________________ 
 
Contact number________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@broadwood.newcastle.sch.uk

